
20th May 2022

Newsletter

After an exciting week of football and
farming for upper Key Stage Two, we
look forward to the Platinum Jubilee
celebrations with the children next
Wednesday to mark the Queen's 70
years on the throne. Classes will
come together in the playground for
a Platinum Picnic and be creating
commemorative medallions that  will
help them to remember this national
event forever - we want all our
children to have a happy memory to
share when someone in the future
asks:  'what did you do for the
Platinum Jubilee?'
Meanwhile, a reminder that we have
two vacancies for  Parent Governors-
if you are thinking of nominaing
yourself, I encourage you to do so -
we are a committed  governing body
always looking to help Canonbury
climb to  even greater heights.
Patrick

From the
HeadteacherCanonbury Premier League Primary Stars

more news on the website- click here     

Year 6 Hera - Life is swede!

Our Year 5 & 6 Girls Football Team
represented Arsenal at the
Premier League Primary Stars
finals at Watford FC this week.
They earned their place in these
national finals by becoming
champions of Islington earlier this
year. We played exceptionally well
as a team, and were eventually
knocked out after a competitive
game with Brentford, who went on
to win the competition- well done
Canonbury Legends!

Year 6 Hera leading a farmer's life  at Treginnis Farm, Wales

https://canonburyprimaryschool.co.uk/news/latest-news/


Canonbury 
 Superstars

Canonbury this week: 94.9%

Notices
LOST PROPERTY - There are tables outside the office full of lost property. Not all of this is uniform but most of it is
nameless. Please take some time to look through as anything not collected by Friday 27th May shall be given to charity.
With this is mind, please make sure you label your child's clothes. 
May Half Term - Team Kick Start is back for three days only - Monday 30th May - Wednesday 2nd June. Please book via
Scopay.com

Year 1 Apollo - Phoenix
Year 1 Artemis - Ruby
Year 2 Athena - Finley
Year 2 Odysseus - Louie
Year 3 Hermes - Ayman
Year 3 Hestia - Sara
Year 4 Orpheus - Kristina
Year 4 Prometheus - Cameron
Year 5 Poseidon - Roche-David
Year 5 Rhea - Hafsa
Year 6 Hera - Whole class
Year 6 Zeus - Nikola






This Week

Reception- Phoenix class 97%
Y1/2-  Artemis Class 98%
Y3/4-  Prometheus 98%
Y5/6- Poseidon Class 98%

Key Dates for your Diary

Punctuality Trophy
Reception- Phoenix class
Y1/2-  Athena Class
Y3/4-  Prometheus Class
Y5/6- Poseidon Class

Attendance Trophy

School Attendance
Islington target is 96%

Yr 2 SATs - Monday 16th May - Friday  27th May
3.7

Yr 3 Hermes intense swimming lessons - Monday 16th May - Friday 27th May 2022

May Half term - Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June 2022

Inset day 5 - Monday 6th June 2022

Return to school for Summer Term 2 - Tuesday 7th June 2022

Year 1 Phonics screening check - Tuesday 7th June - Friday 10th June

Yr 3 Hestia intense swimming lessons - Tuesday 7th June - Friday 17th June 2022

Year 6 swimming assessments - Every Friday from 10th June until 15th July 2022

Year 4 Multiplication tables check - Monday 13th June - Friday 17th June

School Class Photos - Tuesday 14th June 2022

Sports Day - Thursday 30th June 2022 - Nursery & Reception & Friday 1st July 2022 - Years 1 - 6

Summer Concert - Union Chapel - Tuesday 12th July 

School Trips -
Yr 4 trip to Kenwood House - Wednesday 25th May 2022
Yr 6 trip to Chessington World of Adventures - Thursday 26th May 2022
Zeus Class to Treginnis - Monday 6th June - Friday 10th June 2022
Yr 2 trip to Margate Beach - Tuesday 21st June 2022
Yr 3 trip to Kew Gardens - Thursday 23rd June 2022



Hello Parents and Carers,



We are excited to announce that our School Council have
decided to change our class names this year. 

On Friday 27th May, everyone at Canonbury Primary School
will vote for one of the following class name themes:




-Trees
-Birds

-Authors
-Planets and stars




It would be great if your child could speak to you about their
preferred 'Class Name Theme' and the importance of them

'sharing their voice'. 
They may even be able to talk to you about our key word,

'Democracy'.



We will share the results with you in the next Newsletter.



Thank you,



School Council

School Council








